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JANUARY-FEBRUARY 1992

UPCOMING SERVICES:

January 12: Pat Guilday: Civil Rights

January 26: Bobbi Groth-Lawson, our Minister in
Training.  "Calling All God/esses: Gaia, Witches, and the
Religious War on Women."

February 9: Corky West: "A Matter Of Faith:

February 23: Denise Tracy:  Program to be announced.

March 8: Mary Ann Fields.

IMPORTANT DAYS:

Melanie Cyra's birthday is January 10th.
Ruth and Harley Erb's anniversary is January 12th.
Terry and Terri Hoyt's anniversary is February 14th.
Ron Reupert's birthday is February 16th.
Clair Polfus' birthday is February 17th.
Carl Sieflaff's birthday is February 26th.
David Boustead's birthday is March 5th.
Candace and David Boustead's anniversary is March 5th.

IF WE ARE MISSING YOUR BIRTHDAY, ANNIVERSARY OR SOME
OTHER IMPORTANT DATE, PLEASE LET ME KNOW SO THAT WE CAN
INCLUDE YOU ON OUR LIST.

FUTURE PROGRAMS

The next Adult RE get together will be on Saturday, January
25th at Terri and Terry Hoyt's house.  This will be a potluck
gathering starting at about 5:45.  The topic for the evening
will be MARRIAGE.  Call Mary Ann Fields at 385-2975 for more
information.

The Hoyts are located at 1160 Thompson Lane (356-3908).  This
is on the corner of Vilas County Highway F and Thompson Lane. 
Take Hwy 70 about 8 miles west of 51 and turn right on "F"
(right by Patterson Lumber).  Go one mile on "F" and turn left
on Thompson Lane.  The Hoyt house is the first on the right.

If you are coming from the north you can take Highway H to 47. 
Turn left on 47.  Turn right on East Fence Lake Road (this is
right past the entryway to "The Frying Pan" restaurant.  Stay
on East Fence Lake Road until it ends at Cty F and turn right. 



Take F approximately 2 miles to Thompson Lane and turn right.

One last way to come is on Hwy. 47 to Hwy F.  Turn left on F
and go about 4 miles to Thompson Lane and turn right.

Everyone is welcome.

OTHER ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS

A cross country ski outing at Winter Park is set for February
15th.  Pot luck and fun in the moonlight.  Call Pat Guilday,
277-3263, David Boustead, 356-7785, or Pat Buehler, 356-7834
for more information and sign up.

T'ai Chi Workshop:  Denise D. Tracy will put on a T'ai Chi
Workshop sponsered by the fellowship on Saturday, February 22. 
Denise has studied with Al Huang for about 14 years and is one
of his senior teachers.  The workshop will be run from 10-3
with a one hour break for lunch.  Details on the location are
being arranged now.  A registration fee of $12 in advance or
$15 at the door will be charged.  Call David Boustead at 356-
7785 to sign up.  This will be open to the public.
  
OTHER NEWS

NEW MEMBERS

Our fellowship has four new members.

Welcome to Bob and Kitty Dallapiazza and sons, Tony and
Joe, ages eight and four.  Bob and Kitty were both raised in
Milwaukee although Kitty moved to northern Wisconsin when she
was 11.

Bob is a general contractor who specializes in finishing
carpentry and furniture making, and Kitty has been in the
nursing program at Nicolet College part-time for the past
three years with plans to go full-time next year.

Bob and Kitty both teach cross country skiing in the
local Bill Koch league, and the family also enjoys summer
camping.

Welcome also to Charlie and Denise Sauter.  Next
NUUSLETTER you'll hear more about Charlie and Denise.  Both
Charlie and Denise are willing to help with music for
services.  Denise plays keyboards and Charlie plays bass. 
Give them a call if you would like their help.

GENERAL ASSEMBLY

The 31st annual General Assembly of the Unitarian
Universalist Association will be Calgary, Alberta, Canada from
June 25 to 30.  



NATIONAL WORKSHOP ON SOCIAL JUSTICE

The 16th Annual Unitarian Universalist National Workshop
on Social Justice will be held May 3-5, 1992 in Washington,
D.C.  The theme of the workshop is "Democracy in Crisis:
Reclaiming Our National Values".  For registration information
write to: UUNWSJ, c/o UUA 100 Maryland Ave., N.E. Suite #106,
Washington, D.C.  20002.

WOMANSPIRIT '92

The Central Midwest District Women and Religion Committee
and the women of the Unitarian Church of Evanston  are
sponsoring a weekend workshop January 24-26, 1992 at Evanston. 
The weekend starts with registration on Friday at 6:30 P.M. 
Contact person is Judy Holman, (708) 864-1330.  Contact Terry
Hoyt for a registration form if you are interested.

CLOSING THOUGHTS

New Year

A new and untried year comes over the edge of the world.
It comes an unwrapped gift,
a perishable gift. It will not last,
but go the way all other years have gone.

It makes no stern demands upon our time;
It is simply here for us to do with as we will.

Perhaps some hard decisions are in store
or possibly some happenings
not counted on will rise
to test our strength.

We shall be giving and receiving
much in this new year.

Don't try to see a difference
between the two.  There isn't much.

It might be such a year that when it's gone
no dark regrets will linger in its wake,
but such contentment found that we can shout,
"Let's have another year, and many many more!"

Clinton Lee Scott


